


¶  We welcome the focus of the Roadmap for Accelerated Implementation 

of the Vienna Programme of Action, building on the findings of the 

Midterm Review. We remain fully committed to continue our 

partnership and common effort towards the goals set out in the Vienna 

Programme of Action and to ensure that achievements and progress are 

not undermined by the impacts of the Covid-19 Pandemic.  

Addressing the challenges of COVID- 19 

¶ We are well aware that LLDCs face particular challenges and 

development disadvantages, compounded by the impact of COVID-19. 

We remain convinced that many of the challenges related to 

landlockedness can be addressed.  
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support for and solidarity with the LLDCs. 


